Please enter these comments into the SB 247 record.

I've lived in Oregon for 37 years and in central Oregon for 16 years.
Fishing, wildlife watching and hunting are exceptionally important to our
economy.

Please support SB 247 and the nominal fee increases it contains. and do
not cut the ODFW Water Program or the Assistant district biologists:

Fully funding ODFW--especially the water program and biologists is
important to me, central Oregon and Oregon.

Tom Davis, PE

Hydrologist and Water Resources Engineer
69217 Tapidero, Sisters, OR 97759
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